

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Cierk

www.milwaukee.gov January 18, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Nada Zekic 10910 W. Harvard La. Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Dear Ms. Zekic:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 3, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 3062 S. 13th St. ("Old Carriage") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 051160